DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS YAMAN

BAGONG PILIPINAS
MEMORANDUM
ik 9, ; The Regional Executive Director
MIMAROPA
The OIC, Assistant Regional Director
Technical Services
FROM : The Assistant Secretary
Human Resources, Strategic Communication and Sectoral
Initiatives
SUBJECT : INVITATION TO THE ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL
RESOURCES ACADEMY GRADUATION RITES CLASS OF
2023
DATH : 27 0CT 2023

In line with the Department’s goal of strengthening the environmental
governance, the Training and Development Division (TDD) of the Human Resource
Development Service (HRDS) conducted various Environment and Natural Resources
(ENR) Academy Courses such as the Supervisory Course Class 305-Almaciga with thirty-
four (34) learners, Specialized Course on Environmental Law Enforcement Class 608-
Masidkali with twenty-six (26) learners, and the Specialized Course on Geographic
Information System (GIS) Class 609-Matikas with thirty-one (31) learners. The ENR
Academy is committed to equipping our personnel with necessary knowledge, skills
and attitude for them to perform their respective tasks effectively, thus paving the
way for better service delivery. Further, the Academy is dedicated to strengthening
the frontline services and supporting the priority programs of the Department.

After satisfying of all the requirements of the above-mentioned Courses, the
HRDS will be holding the annual ENR Academy Graduation Rites of Class 2023 with
the theme, “Celebrating Our Journey: Transforming Passion into Environmental
Leadership.” The activity aims to recognize graduates and top performers of classes,
as well as the Officials, Resource Speakers, and Panel Members who significantly
contributed to the success of the Program.

Thus, it is with great honor that we respectfully invite you to grace the said
occasion on 13 November 2023, 9:30 AM at the 2nd Floor, DENR Social Hall, Quezon
City. Your presence will highlight the significance of the achievements of the
graduates, as an inspiration and motivation to make significant contributions in the



conservation, protection, management, and sustainable development of the
environment and natural resources.

We will appreciate a response by submitting the reply slip at our email address:
hrds-tdd@denr.gov.ph. For questions and clarifications, you may contact
For. Wilson E. Henson, Chief of the Training and Development Division, at 8426-3852,
8248-3367 loc. 1065/1066.

Thank you for your continued partnership in enhancing the competencies and
capacities of the department’s workforce towards a greener and sustainable future.

HIRO V. MAS ; ; GESE I

ENR Academy Graduation Rites Class of 2023
“Celebrating Our Journey: Transforming Passion into Environmental Leadership.”
13 November 2023, 9:30 AM at 2nd Floor, DENR Social Hall, Quezon City
REPLY SLIP
Please check your response and fill in the corresponding space provided below:
I will attend. I___l Face-to-face D Zoom
[ CANNOT attend.

Name and Signature:

Office:




